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Southern Nuclear Operating Company's Response to NRC Request for 


Information Pursuant to 10 CFR 50.54(f) Regarding the Seismic Aspects of 

Recommendation 2.1 of the Near-Term Task Force Review of Insights from the 


Fukushima Daiichi Accident 


References: 
1. 	 NRC Letter, Request for Information Pursuant to Title 10 of the Code of 

Federal Regulations 50.54(f) Regarding Recommendations 2.1,2.3, and 
9.3, of the Near-Term Task Force Review of Insights from the Fukushima 
Daiichi Accident, dated March 12, 2012 

2. 	 Federal Register, Vol. 78, No. 38, Tuesday, February 26, 2013, pp. 
1 3097 -13099 

3. 	 NElletter to NRC, Proposed Path Forward for NTTF Recommendation 
2.1: Seismic Reevaluations, dated April 9, 2013 

Ladies and Gentlemen: 

On March 12,2012, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued 
Reference 1 to all power reactor licensees and holders of construction permits in 
active or deferred status. Enclosure 1 of Reference 1 contains specific Requested 
Actions, Requested Information, and Required Responses associated with 
Recommendation 2.1, Seismic Evaluations. Reference 1 requires a "60-day 
response" in which each addressee must submit: (1) its intent to follow the 
developed guidance, or (2) an alternative approach including acceptance criteria. 
In accordance with References 1 and 2, the 60-day responses are due to the 
I\JRC by April 27, 2013. 

Southern Nuclear Operating Company intends to respond to Enclosure 1 of 
Reference 1 by following the approach described in Reference 3 on the schedule 
provided in Reference 3. 
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This letter contains no NRC commitments. If you have any questions, please 
contact Ken McElroy at (205) 992-7369. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mr. B. L. Ivey 
Vice President - Regulatory Affairs 

BLl/CLN/md 

Mr. B. L. Ivey states he is a Vice President of Southern Nuclear Operating 
Company, is authorized to execute this oath on behalf of Southern Nuclear 
Operating Company and, to the best of his knowledge and belief, the facts set 
forth in this letter are true. 

Sworn to and subscribed before me this ~ day Of __....JIrf'-lf'-.:....fi.:..../.:..../__, 2013. 

'M~ ci~~ 7k",Jv~ 
Notary Public 

My commission expires: l'vkVt k 1--.J 2-1J If 
j 

cc: 	 Southern Nuclear Operating Company 
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